
From: Lynn Parker
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Buffalo watershed
Date: Monday, March 13, 2017 7:40:24 PM

I am very concerned about such a pristine and popular park area being at risk of environmental
degradation.  The current request would require even less monitoring and has the potential to damage
the water long before it is known. Please deny this permit.
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